
Crazy hair & sock day is next Wednesday 16th June. Give us your best hair, rock your loudest socks & 
we ask just a small donation of $2 per child. It is also a mufti day, the possibilities are endless! Donations 
are preferred to be   gratefully received via the QKR! App. We thank you in advance for support.  

Our canteen has begun its search for Term 3 volunteers. We will take dancing volunteers, half day 
volunteers & brand-new volunteers. Now is a great time to start thinking how you could fit a day in for 
next terms roster, or even a few hours during that crucial part of preparing orders. The kids genuinely 
love seeing mum or dad in there. It is a great way to meet other parents too.  

There recently has been some changes to legislative requirements that all P&C volunteers in 
the canteen and in other face to face contact roles with children require a current NSW Working 
With Children Check (WWCC). It is free for volunteers & it lasts 5 years. The P&C is asking all 
our canteen volunteers, regular or sporadic to please apply for a WWCC number. This can be 
done online and then followed up with a quick visit to Service NSW for identity check & issue of 
your WWCC follows soon after. Thank you for your understanding as at the heart of this is the 
safety and wellbeing of our Cudgen kids. 
Cudgen’s Athletics Carnival is on Tuesday 22nd June and will be held at Kingscliff High School. The P&C 
will be running a BBQ along with drinks and a baked goods stall. We will be seeking donations of baked 
goods and anyone who would like to assist with cooking the BBQ and giving some of their time to work 
on our stall.  

  

 


